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VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 

Lee Wilson, Jr., Owner 
L.W. Moving and Trucking, LLC 
2038 Maitland Drive 
Fayetteville, NC 28314 

December 14, 2023 

Re: Cancellation Notice for Certificate of Exemption Number C-3048 for 
Failure to Attend Mandatory Maximum Rate Tariff (MRT) Seminar 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

On May 30, 2023, in Docket No. T-4932, Sub 0, the North Carolina Utilities Commission 
(Commission) issued an Order Granting Application for Certificate of Exemption which authorizes 
your company, L.W. Moving and Trucking, LLC, to transport households within and throughout 
the state of North Carolina. As you are aware, all newly Commission-certified movers are required 
to attend a Maximum Rate Tariff (MRT) Training Seminar no later than three (3) months from the 
date that their company is certificated. Please see Ordering Paragraph No. 5 of the May 30, 2023 
Order. Free MRT Training Seminars are provided throughout the year as a joint effort by the 
Commission, the Public Staff Transportation Rates Division, and the North Carolina Movers 
Association. 

The Commission has been informed by the Public Staff Transportation Rates Divis ion that 
neither you nor any other representative of L.W. Moving and Trucking, LLC, has attended any of 
the free monthly MRT Seminars held since the issuance of its certificate. The MRT Seminar is 
and has been offered in person and online regularly since and prior to L.W. Moving and Trucking, 
LLC, receiving its certificate of exemption. 

In order to prevent the cancellation of your certificate of exemption to transport household 
goods, you are strongly encouraged to attend the next free MRT Seminar. For the information 
regarding the seminar date and or to register for the on line training seminar, email the Public Staff 
at Transportation@psncuc.nc.gov. 
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Furthermore, if you do not attend the next scheduled MRT Seminar, you will leave the 
Commission no option but to issue an order canceling Certificate of Exemption Number C-3048 
issued to L.W. Moving and Trucking, LLC, for willfully failing to respond to the Commission's 
May 30, 2023 Order. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact me at 
919-733-4036 or njeffries@ncuc.net. 

~ ~,..___ ___ _ 
Nicholas Jeffries 
Director, Transportation Utilities Regulation 

cc: Krishna Rajeev, Transportation Rates Division, Public Staff 

Sent Certified Mail # 


